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Letter  to  GOVERNOR SELDOM  
 

SALT LAKE CITY, FREMONT​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​     October 21st, 
2022    
 
To Governor Seldom, 
 
Today, I received your letter inviting me to a summit in El Paso, Dixie regarding illegal 
immigration and various other mutual issues for Fremont and Dixie. I was very pleased to read 
this letter. As a staunch supporter of your gubernatorial campaign, I was very happy to hear of 
your election yet I have yet to meet with you as Governor. As such, I would like to accept your 
kind offer. 
 
I will, on my journey to El Paso, as part of my campaign to encourage a more  
environmentally- conscious American future, be using public transport every step of the way. 
The exact dates of my leave and return, for security reasons, will not be publicly announced 
until after the journey is complete.  
 
I look forward to meeting with you to discuss some issues which are vital to the future of our 
states and of this country. In addition, I hope that the two of us can meet with Governor 
Pacman of Atlantic soon at the Republican Governors Association Conference in Washington 
D.C, as well as some upcoming potential GOP candidates for Superior and Greater Appalachia. 
 
Best Regards. 

 
Signature​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   
 

M•Grant. 
MICHAEL D. GRANT 
Governor of the ​

​ Republic of Fremont 
 

 


